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Thursday 5th March 2020 

 

Sport Relief Week 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

All next week is Sport Relief Week and Friday 13th March is Sport Relief Day. As a school 

we have lots planned to do our part to help less fortunate children around the world. 

Each afternoon throughout next week we have a different sports company coming in 

working with different classes to give the children a wider range of opportunities to try 

new sports. These include Karate, Dance, Dodgeball and Cricket. We also have a Smoothie 

Bike coming next Friday which has been kindly lent to us off the Pendle Up and Active 

team. Throughout the day the children from each class will have a chance to ride the push 

bike which will then create a fruit smoothie for them to drink. The harder they pedal on 

the bike, the smoother their smoothie will become. 

We as a school are also doing our own little challenge too. We are attempting to run from 

Barnoldswick to Budapest which is 1250 miles. Each child and teacher in the school will all 

run one mile a day and hopefully accumulate the miles up to get to this target. The Infant 

classes will run their mile on the MUGA and the junior classes will run their mile on the 

junior yard. If you would like to run a mile with your child, then please ask your child’s class 

teacher what time they will be running each day. For next week, it may be a good idea for 

your child to have their trainers in their PE bags to then put on to support their feet more 

when they run their mile each day.  

On Friday, it is non-uniform day. We kindly ask if each child could bring £1 to school to 

donate to Sport Relief. This money will be sent off to help less fortunate children around 

the world. We will also have Sport Relief wristbands for sale which will be on sale next 

week for £2. These will be sold on a first come first serve basis as we only have 70 to sell. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr T Bradshaw 

PE Coordinator 


